
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of October 30, 2023 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

October  
Tue 10/31 Class Halloween Parties 

 

November  
Fri 11/3 Last Day of Bake-At-Home Fall Fundraiser 
Fri 11/3 Spirit Friday 
Fri 11/3 First Day to Purchase 5/6 Grade Dance Tickets  
Mon 11/6 Bake-At-Home Pickup @ Train Station 
Tue 11/7 Parent Conferences – No School 
Thu 11/9 –   
 Fri 11/10  NJEA Convention – No School 
Sat 11/11 Winter Enrichment Registration Begins, 9am 
Tue 11/14 BOE COW and Regular Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Thu 11/16 PTO Meeting, Zoom, 6:30pm 
Fri 11/17 5/6 Grade Dance, DMS, 7pm 
Fri 11/17 Spirit Friday 
Wed 11/22 Thanksgiving Recess – Half Day 
Thu 11/23 –    
 Fri 11/24  Thanksgiving Recess – No School 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 
We need volunteers for the Demarest 5K and 
Cultural Arts Committees! See below for more 
info! Please check out the volunteer 
opportunities below! 

 
We encourage everyone to join the Demarest 
PTO! New members can purchase 
membership at 
demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 

 
To access the PTO Directory and the Store, go 
to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. 
 
 
Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook at 
Demarest PTO and follow us on Instagram at 
demarestpto. 

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Happy Halloween-week, folks! Brace yourselves for a 
spooktacular time ahead! The Halloween parades are set to 
rock the elementary schools this Tuesday! 
 
As we slide into November, here's the lowdown on what's 
happening... 
 
Calling all bakers, non-bakers, and everyone in between - 
remember to get those orders in for the Bake-at-Home Blondie 
Kit Fundraiser. The deadline to order is this Friday, 11/3. Snag 
your ordered kits on Monday, 11/6, at the Demarest Train 
Station from 2 – 4pm. Trust us, these will come in super handy 
to keep the little ones occupied during those school-free days 
next week! Check out the flyer below for ordering details.  
 
Hey, DMS parents! Fire and Ice makes everything nice? Hmmm 
– not so sure about that one – but the 5th/6th grade dance is 
coming so be ready to...Light. It. Up! Tickets will go on sale this 
Friday, 11/3 on Membership Toolkit.  
 
Winter is coming...well, not quite yet - but Winter Enrichment 
registration is! Keep an eye out for those action-packed and 
fun-filled classes brought to you by our dedicated Enrichment 
Committee. Classes kick off after the winter break. CRS, LLE, 
AND DMS class descriptions and schedule will be up on 
Membership Toolkit on 11/3. More deets in the flyer below. 
 
And finally, but oh-so-importantly - A MASSIVE THANK YOU - to 
ALL the Book Fair volunteers! From setup to break down, and 
every hour in between, THANK YOU! 
 
The PTO is always on the lookout for volunteers! Whether 
you've got an hour or more to spare, give us a shout! 舨舩航般舫ꀄꀅꀈꀆꀇꀉ 
 

Have a great week! 
Batool & Lauren 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents 
president@demarestpto.org 
 

 
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 
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Wear your Spirit Wear 
items or school colors 
every Friday to get 
points for the week! 
 

 

 
PTO Membership includes eligibility 
for After School Enrichment Program, 
PTO Committee positions, and more. 
Discounted admission is also available 
to members for certain PTO-
sponsored events. Additionally, 

members can access our online directory of PTO 
member families. Be sure to purchase your 
membership today! 
 

 

 
 

 



 
DEMAREST PTO NEWS – Cont’d 

 

 
Join the Demarest 5K Committee! This is an amazing event 
that offers fun for the whole family, and many ways to 
support our schools. Committee work includes a Principal’s 
Challenge hosted at CRS, LLE, and DMS in the weeks leading 
up to the 5K and a One Mile Fun Run on the day of the 5K. 
There are many ways to volunteer your time. Any amount of 
time you can give would be greatly appreciated. For more 
details reach out to secretary@demarestpto.org.  

 
 

We are seeking one more 
committee member to join 
the Cultural Arts Committee! 
The Committee sponsors 
numerous assembly 
programs throughout the 
year at our schools. From 

writing clinics to science programs, author visits to art 
workshops, music performances to dramatic renditions 
of history, students are exposed to a diverse palette of 
the arts and sciences. 
 
 
 
 

 
The best way to contact us is by emailing  
president@demarestpto.org. We may not get to any 
other form of communication (such as Facebook 
Messenger) on a timely basis. If you are interested in 
submitting news for the newsletter, please email 
ptonews@demarestpto.org by Friday of each week. 
 
 
 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

 
 
Borough of Demarest 
SIGN UP for Demarest Mayor's weekly e-message! 
Click the link below and enter your name and email, and 
you will begin receiving the Mayor's Message via email 
every Friday, which includes all current borough news: 
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/xsSFtPu 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 


